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Voting by mail is important as it allows me to sit down with my ballot and really go 

over each candidate and proposed measure thoroughly so I can make the most 

informed decision possible. It has been shown to be a secure method of voting. This 

also allows citizens working service jobs to participate as those jobs often aren't able 

to facilitate time off on election Day.  


